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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Alan & Cheryl [ahowell@pvtnetworks.net] 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 7:35 AM 
To: Amanda Trujillo 
Cc: James_Amos@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Mobil Cl No 8 Section6, 19s, 25e 
Attachments: 12-18-2010 001 .jpg 

Amanda, 
There is an area just a few feet away from the excavation site on the west side that has never been cleaned up. ( 

picture attached ) It has been covered up several times & keeps coming to the surface. Could you please have this taken 
care of. 

Thank You, 

Cheryl 
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